CC - ATTACHMENT D

From: David Margolis-Pineo

To: Jean Fraser

CcC: Barbara Barhydt; Philip DiPierro
Date: 2/24/2014 3:02 PM

Subject: Munjoy Heights Development
Jean,

| have reviewed the most recent set of plans for Munjoy Heights and find that the review comments
submitted by Public Services have been addressed.

It is noted that the applicant is requesting to install a brick driveway apron which does not meet the City's
standards for this area of the City and such a request would required a waiver by the City Council. This
department is supportive of a waiver request.
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